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REMINDER TO ALL RESIDENTS: 

METER READING NOTICE 

Borough residents are asked to keep a clear path to water 
and electric meters throughout the winter season to give our 
meter readers access to them. Please keep the meter area 
clear from snow, ice, brush, and debris.  
Weatherly Borough thanks you for this courtesy. 
 
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
Utility bills can be paid by: 
Credit/Debit Card: 
*In person in Borough Office 
*Calling with Credit/Debit card 
*Signing up for Auto Payment 
Check/Money Order: (Payment stub included) 
*Mail to the Borough Office 
*Brought into the Borough Office 
*Check/Money Order & Payment Stub in a sealed envelope 
 and dropped in the drop box in the parking lot 
 
Cash is not accepted! 
Any questions please feel free to call the Borough Office at 570-
427-8640 Monday-Friday during the hours of 8:00 am – 4:00 pm. 

 

WEATHERLY BOROUGH 

SNOW BAN  

CALL NOTIFICATION SYSTEM 

The Borough has a Call Notification System for borough 
residents. PLEASE watch our website at weatherlypa.gov. 
and/or Weatherly Borough Facebook Page for any notifications. 
 
If you have not registered a phone number with the Borough 
Office to receive notifications, or need to change your 
number feel free to contact the Borough Office by calling 
570-427-8640. Our hours are Monday thru Friday 8:00 am to 
4:00 pm.  
 NOTE: Please add the call number (206-536-3695) to your 
contact list in your phone to avoid spam blocker. 
 

 

  ONE-WAY TRAFFIC NOTICE 

RESIDENTS ARE ASKED TO TAKE NOTE: BUTZ 

STREET FROM HIGH ST. TO WEST MAIN ST. 

SHALL BE ONE-WAY TRAFFIC MOVING IN A 

NORTHERLY DIRECTION FROM NOVEMBER 1ST  

2024 TO APRIL 15th, 2024.  

 

In addition, any residents that have portable basketball 
hoops near the road, please remove them for the winter 
months.                                                                      Thank you, 

Weatherly Borough 

 

 

WEATHERLY BOROUGH NEWS 
 

2025 Weatherly Borough Council Meetings will be held on 

the 4th Monday of each month at 5:00 pm unless otherwise 

noted 
<><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><> 

 

2025 Tamaqua Transfer Garbage Collection Holiday 

Schedule for Weatherly Borough 
 

New Year’s Day          Normal Schedule 

Memorial Day - May 26th   Garbage will be collected Tuesday, May 27th   

July 4th                           Normal Schedule 

Labor Day – Sept 1st       Garbage will be collected Tuesday, Sept 2nd    

Thanksgiving – Nov 26TH Normal Schedule 

Christmas – Dec 25th        Normal schedule  

ALL GARBAGE MUST BE: 

*Put out on Sunday evening because haulers will pick  

 up as earlier as 3:00 am on day of pick-up 

*6 bag limit per week (trash not in bags will not be  

  picked up by hauler) 

*1 bulk item per month 

 

         Handicap Parking Permit Renewal           

                          All Weatherly residents with a current                                                                   

                          permit must be renewed annually! 
The renewal applications will be mailed out in January 2025. 
Completed renewal applications should be mailed to the 
attention of Theresa at the Borough Office at 61 West Main 
St. and accompanied by the renewal fee of $5.00 payable to 
Weatherly Borough for a non-personalized parking space 
each year. 
 
NEW applicants requesting a handicap parking space should 
make application to the Borough Office for review. A fee of 
$5.00 is payable at the time of application.  
 
FORMS OF PAYMET INCLUDE: 
*Credit/Debit card 
*Check/Money Order 
 CASH IS NOT ACCEPTED! 
 
 
           

BOROUGH NEWSLETTER 

INFORMATION: 
 
For all who want to have 

events & activities included in the 
borough newsletter please reach out to  

          Melanie at the Borough office no later than  
          the 20th of each month at 570-427-8640, or  
         email to: mzacharias@698.gmail.com 

http://www.weatherlypa.gove/
mailto:mzacharias@698.gmail.com


 

Weatherly Borough Tax Collector 
2025 INFORMATION 

 

Information in the Carbon County Assessment 

database is constantly being updated and specific 

changes made on your property record card signal 

the computer system to send a new homestead 

exclusion application form to the taxpayer for update. 

 

IF A HOMESTEAD EXCLUSION APPLICATION FORM IS 

RECEIVED, COMPLETE AND RETURN IT TO THE TAX 

ASSESSMENT OFFICE BY THE MARCH 1ST, 2025 

deadline.  Failure to complete and submit the 

form will remove the homestead exclusion even 

though you may have been approved in a 

previous year. 

 
 

                Weatherly Pound Cat Wish List 
  

 Cat litter Dry cat food 
                           Cat treats         Cat toys 

  Antibacterial dish soap 
Cash donations to help cover vet costs will also be 

accepted 
You can contact Lori O’Donnell at the Borough Office with any 

questions by calling 570-427-8640 
 

The Weatherly Pound only accepts cats  and appreciates any & 
all donations.    

             Thank you in advance for your generosity. 
 

 

  AMERICAN LEGION POST 360 AUXILIARY PIZZA SALE 
 

The 1st unbaked pizza sale of 2025 will be 
held on Friday, January 17th at the post 
home from 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. The cost 

for a regular unbaked pizza is $13.00. Each 
additional topping will be $3.00. Toppings include Extra 
Cheese, 3-Cheese, Mushroom, Sausage, and 
Pepperoni. The deadline to order is Friday, January 
10th. Call Georgia Farrow at 570-427-4527 to place your 
order.  

 

 SAVE THE DATE!!!! 
2025 PERSIAN DOUGNUT SALE  

 

 
 
The American Legion Auxiliary Unit 360 in Weatherly will 
hold a Persian Doughnut Sale on Friday, February 14th, 
2025 & Saturday, February 15th, 2025.  

______________________________________________________ 

 
_________________________________________________ 
Letters are being sent out to all registered Landlords 
regarding the renewal of Licenses and updates to Tenant 
information on file. As the agreements between a Landlord 
and Tenant can vary it is important to stay compliant and 
update information as needed.  
The license renewal fee is $10.00 per rental unit and is valid 
for one year.   Only Debit, Credit or Checks are accepted for 
payment. 
As a reminder anyone who wishes to have a Rental 
Agreement within the Borough is required to visit the 
Borough Office and complete the Landlord License 
Application and have an Inspection completed. A new 
inspection must also be completed everytime a different 
resident is to occupy the home. This needs to be completed 
before a Tenant occupies the home. All Tenants are required 
to register at the Borough Office.  
To register as a New Landlord please call 570-427-8640 or 
stop by the office and speak to Theresa for questions & 
completion of paperwork. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


